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Boil water notice lifted for Johnson’s Road
Water Supply

Residents connected to the Johnson’s Road water supply are advised they no longer
need to boil water. This water supply services the area around Johnson’s Road near
West Melton, but does not supply West Melton township.

The Council has received water sampling results showing that the water is clear of
E.coli and is now safe to drink.

Households who have on site water storage tanks will need to disinfect them.
Advice on how to do this is available on the Council website, www.selwyn.govt.nz.

The Council wishes to thank residents for their patience while the notice was in
place.
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